Mariah Jackson
N Harrison St, Princenton, New Jersey 
Mariajkacson@gmail.com
+1 551 474 8200

September 5, 2020
Thomas Hayes, Corporate Director
New Jersey Journal Line
Andria Ave, Hillborough, New Jesey, New Jersey

Dear Thomas 
I am sending this letter, as today is my last day at the New Jesey Journal Line. I would like to extend my greatest thanks, for all the support and growth that has been offered to me here.
I have had a most wonderful experience working with you and this team. I leave filled with a wealth of knowledge and experiences that have filled my being and made me grow, both personally and professionally.
I have no words to thank you for all the support I have received during these years, or the patience you have had to guide me in every step. I hope we can keep in touch and in the near future our work paths will meet again. 
Sincerely grateful, Mariah
signature
